
From: Maria Gonzalez
To: Planning_Commission
Cc: Maria Gonzalez
Subject: RE: Tree removal along Quarry Park
Date: Monday, May 15, 2023 7:17:00 AM

 
 
From: Janet Hathaway <janet9hathaway@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 1:58 PM
To: Planning_Commission <Planning_Commission@smcgov.org>
Subject: Tree removal along Quarry Park
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the
sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Please minimize or reverse the planned tree removal. The trees are an essential part of that
landscape and support many birds and other species. 

Janet Hathaway
310 Reichling Ave
Pacifica, CA 94044
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